
Dear Las Lomitas Families, 

 

As you know from Superintendent Cesario’s announcement last week, I plan to retire at the end 

of June.  I feel so very fortunate to have been part of such an excellent educational community 

for the past twenty-six years.  I look forward to spending time traveling, working in my garden 

and spending time with my family.  Being a district resident, I will continue to be a strong 

supporter of this district.   

 

We will keep you informed as we move through the selection process for my replacement.  

Meanwhile, I will continue in my role as Principal and it will be business as unusual until the end 

of the year.  Thank you for your support and encouragement over the years. 

 

Until next time, 

 

Sue Sartor 

Principal 


